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Pennsylvania IYS Training for Small Group Therapy and Basic Parenting Program

Communities In Schools of Pennsylvania through PCCD evidence-based grant funding will be hosting two
training opportunities for The Incredible Years Series in June 2013.

We have limited availability in these trainings and are therefore requesting that individuals seeking the
opportunity to attend the training meet the criteria identified below.

We welcome our partners in prevention and intervention to contact Andrea Niedererr via email to seek
one of the spaces available in the preferred training. Please note that a fee of S75 per participant will be
charged to offset the costs of food and training materials. Curriculum binders for provision of I1YS
programs are not considered training materials.

Thank you for your interest! We look forward to training alongside you!

Criteria to participate in CISPA’s training for IYS Basic Parent Program and additional information:
Training Dates- June 26-28

Location: Harrisburg, PA

Requirements:

Professional in counseling or school counseling with associated credentials at the Master’s level to
provide therapeutic services in Pennsylvania or Human Services professionals working in a therapeutic
team. We will give preference to candidates with these credentials who are working towards
sustainability in the IYS Program Series. Also, preference will be given to PCCD currently or previously
funded program participants.

If you are interested in attending, please contact Andrea: aniedererr@cis-pa.org.

Criteria to participate in CISPA’s training for IYS Small Group Therapy (Small Group Dina) and
additional information:

Training Dates- June 5-7

Location: Harrisburg, PA

Requirements:
Professional in counseling or school counseling with associated credentials at the Master’s level to

provide therapeutic services in Pennsylvania or Human Services professionals working in a therapeutic
team. We are focusing our training cohort exclusively on a therapeutic / school therapeutic group of
professionals. PCCD funded program participants will have preference for seats at this training. This is
an effort to increase the level of sustainability for IYS Program components in Pennsylvania.

If you are interested in attending, please contact Andrea: aniedererr@cis-pa.org.




